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STATE ELECTION BOARD TO CONVENE 
 

TOPEKA (July 22, 2016) – The Secretary of State will convene a meeting of the State Election Board on 

Monday July 25, 2016, at 9:00 a.m. in the Secretary of State’s office, Memorial Hall, 120 SW 10th Avenue, 

Second Floor, Topeka, Kansas. 

 

The Board will meet to assess evidence of citizenship submitted by a voter registration applicant. 

 

The State Election Board is defined by statute and comprised of Secretary of State Kris Kobach, Attorney 

General Derek Schmidt, and Lieutenant Governor Jeff Colyer. 
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